
Youth News, November 30, 2017 
 

For details about these events and much more, sign up for the weekly Youth E-news 
 by clicking HERE (fill in required information and check "Youth Newsletter").  

 
 

 

The High School Progressive Dinner is this Sunday, December 3. from 5:30 PM - 8:30 PM. 
We will meet at the Family Life Center at 5:30 PM and travel to different homes for the 
appetizer, entree, and dessert! Please dress warmly and bring a "white 
elephant" gift (value $5-$10). Please note that you do NOT have to sign up 
ahead of time for this event. Church policy does not allow high schoolers 
to drive during a Youth event. Youth have requested that the dress be 
casual this year. 
 

 
PARENTS - If you are interested in driving, providing food (or maybe a donation to help offset some costs), or have questions 
about how it works, please contact Austin Bond. 

 
Also this Sunday, December 3, we will have Middle School Dinner and a Movie Night from 5:30 PM - 8:30 PM 
in the FLC. We will watch the movie "I'm Not Ashamed" (PG-13). To watch the trailer, please go to https://
youtu.be/MNwB4eR3eq0. If you are available to help with the meal for this event, please contact Austin Bond.  
 

Please bring $1 for the meal (both high schoolers and middle schoolers). 
 
Pawleys Island Prayer Breakfast (Waccamaw Schools) meets every first and third Tuesday of the month at 7 AM at St. Paul's 
Waccamaw UMC Youth Building! 
 
The final Ski Trip payment was due Sunday, November 26. If you need to borrow ski clothing for the trip, we have some at 
the church that has been donated. Please contact Austin Bond for details. 
 
If you can help provide the meal at next Sunday's Youth Group, please contact Austin Bond as soon as possible.  
 
The 9th Annual Thanksgiving Feast for the Tara Hall Home for Boys was awesome! Check out a time lapse video from the 
event online at https://youtu.be/cSeaPBCWBDk. We watched "Lose To Gain" by Billy Graham! This is his latest video in honor 
of his 99th birthday. It's incredible, and I encourage you to watch it online at https://myhopewithbillygraham.org/program/
lose-to-gain if you missed it!     

 
LET’S SACK HUNGER! 
Historically at this time of year we do Brown Bag Sunday, a Sunday where we ask everyone to 
bring in canned goods to feed the hungry in our community. Four years ago, Belin introduced the 
green "Sack Hunger" bags for this purpose. Since hunger is a daily issue for many of those around 
us, we want everyone to get in the habit of bringing food for those in need throughout the year... 
not just once a year. We encourage you to grab a green bag (at FLC and Sanctuary entrances) and 
fill it with non-perishable food that will be donated to Backpack Mission, South Strand Helping 
Hand, and the Church of God Food Bank. Thank you for joining with us as we share God's love 
with others year-round! 

 
 
 
 

Austin Bond     Belin UMC’s Youth Ministry      
843.357.5179 (office)     843.798.0222 (cell)     austinb@belinumc.org 
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